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No Update to Form 990-T in the Near Future
NOT-FOR-PROFIT, TAX 
BY SCHNEIDER DOWNS PROFESSIONAL

IRS Form 990-T, Exempt Organization Business Income Tax Return has existed
essentially unchanged since it first appeared in 1951.  In a report issued in June
2014, the Advisory Committee on Tax-Exempt and Government Entities (ACT) recommended
that the IRS adopt a new Form 990-T.  The ACT suggested that the form should be
redesigned to be a web-based form that would feature a checklist, links to guidance
and other educational materials, and activity-specific worksheets that provide step-
by-step processes for calculating revenues and expenses. 

While the nonprofit organizations who use the Form 990-T would probably appreciate a
more streamlined form and method to report unrelated business income, it does not
appear that a redesigned 990-T will be forthcoming.  Judith Kindell, Senior
Technical Advisor, IRS Tax-Exempt and Government Entities Division, said, while
speaking at a recent program in McLean, Virginia, “I would not expect to see a
redesigned 990-T anytime soon.”  She indicated that the IRS does not have the
resources to make that happen.

Contact us if you have questions regarding your organization's Form 990-T and visit
the Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog for more articles pertaining to the not-
for-profit industry.

You’ve heard our thoughts… We’d like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article – or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog – we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns.com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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